From: Round, Daniel - Environment & Economy - Highways & Transport [mailto:Daniel.Round@Oxfordshire.gov.uk] 
Sent: 27 May 2011 16:00
To: Jenny Barker
Cc: Tugwell, Martin - Environment & Economy; Linda Currie (OCC); Andrew Bowe
Subject: County Response to amended application for Phase One NW Bicester
Importance: High
Jenny,
 

Please find attached the County Council's response to the consultation on the amended Phase One application (ref no: 10/01780/HYBRID), the report has been approved by Martin Tugwell and endorsed by Cllrs. Mitchell, Lindsay-Gale and Waine.  
 

The detailed comments, received from County officers following an internal consultation, have enabled Linda and I to form the summary response that has been endorsed by the members.  
 

As you know, as of today I will be on leave until the 27th June, so please contact Linda in the first instance.
 

Hope that you had a good holiday - see you at the end of June.
 

Regards,
Daniel
__________________________________________________
Daniel Round
Strategic Policy & Public Transport Manager
Eco Bicester Project Manager
Highways & Transport Service
Oxfordshire County Council
Speedwell House
Speedwell Street
Oxford
OX1 1NE 
Tel: 01865 815623
